
 

 

16.10.23 

Year 6 

Y7 Admissions Support 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

The Year 7 admission deadline is 31st October 2023. 

If you would like any help filling in these forms, you are welcome to come into school this 

week and we will do our best to accommodate you. 

Mrs Allery will be available between 9.00am – 9.30am in the Garden Room Tuesday – 

Friday, and Mrs Phillips and myself can support after school between 3.30pm – 4.30pm 

Tuesday and Thursday in the Junior Hall. 

If you would like our support and are unable to attend during these times, please contact 

the office to arrange an appropriate time and we will do our best to support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs Winters 

KS2 Leader 

 

 

Mrs Ashley 
Headteacher 
 


